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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

Please do not allow this Gold mining project to continue. Such mine would put a beautiful piece of wildness (and
the further downstream land) at risk of destruction for centuries to come. Once this pristine piece of property of
destroyed by the mine (as well as the process the mining entails) and it can never be returned but to its normal

state. This would not allow future generation will not be able to experience the grandeur and beauty of this
public/tribal land.

PLEASE DO NOT PERMIT #50516 to be able to progress forward.
Thank you for your time,

Chris



